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Seminar 8   BACK TO TOP 
Animal Navigation: Magnetic Sense 
http://lens.auckland.ac.nz/index.php/Animal_Navigation:_Magnetic_Sense  
We are looking forward to a very exciting seminar tomorrow brought to you by Professor Michael 
Walker of the School of Biological Sciences at the University of Auckland. Michael will take the 
students on a journey explaining the work that he and his research team have conducted to 
understand how magnetic sense is being used by animals such as birds, fish and insects for navigation 
in migration and homing.  
 

 
Video-Conference Capability BACK TO TOP 
Thanks to Wellington College for connecting live during the question time last week.  If you have a 
KAREN connection and would like your students to connect via VC this week, please contact Anna 
Lehmann ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz Please note this is only available for schools with KAREN 
connections.   
 

 
Seminar Series Evaluation BACK TO TOP 
If you indicated on enrolment in the programme that you were prepared to participate in evaluation, 
you should have received an evaluation pack by post last week.  This is a very important part of the 
programme and will influence the future of this work. We would appreciate it if you and your students 
could complete the evaluations and return them to us before the end of term 4.  We are working hard 
on ensuring the future of this programme. Your feedback is very important to us.   
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